

Chris Sandve

Chief Regulatory Officer Phone: 604-623-3918 Fax: 604-623-4407

bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com

July 29, 2021

Mr. Patrick Wruck Commission Secretary and Manager Regulatory Support British Columbia Utilities Commission Suite 410, 900 Howe Street Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3

Dear Mr. Wruck:

RE: Project No. 1599190

British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro) Public Electric Vehicle Fast Charging Rate Application

BC Hydro writes to file a working model (Excel version) of expanded Table 3 submitted as Exhibit B-14 for the Streamlined Review Process (**SRP**) as Attachment 1.

In addition, the working model addresses a BCUC Information Request from the Volume 2, July 28, 2021 Transcript page 421, to include a new scenario 1A.

For further information, please contact Anthea Jubb at 604-623-3545 or by email at bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Sandve

Chief Regulatory Officer

ms/tl



REFER TO LIVE SPREADSHEET MODEL

Provided in electronic format only

(Accessible by opening the Attachments Tab in Adobe)